
HAMPSHIRE CONSTABULARY 

 
 
 
 
 
Lost Property Notice for Insurance Companies 
 
 
As part of an insurance claim for lost property, you have asked your client to 
report their item as lost property to the police and to provide your company 
with a lost property reference number.  
 
Hampshire Constabulary will only take lost reports for an item that meets our 
criteria and business needs.  The item in question is not something that we 
would take a lost report for or issue a reference number to.   
 
We do not investigate or validate claims of loss.  
 
We have advised your customer/client to visit our website to download and 
send this standard notice to you as confirmation of the above. 
 


